OFFICE OF THE COUNTY EXECUTIVE
ROCKVILLE, MARYLAND 20850

Isiah Leggett
County Executive

December 19, 2017

Matt Losak, Chair

Silver Spring Citizens Advisory Board
Silver Spring Regional Center

One Veterans Place

Silver Spring, MD 20910

Dear Matt:

Thank you for your letter of advice dated October 31%, 2017.

Your thoughtful comments on the particular critical issues in the Silver Spring Regional
Area demonstrate that the Silver Spring Citizens Advisory Board (SSCAB) is certainly in touch
with the community; which is greatly appreciated. We will certainly consider your advice as we
prepare the FY19 Operating Budget. '

I also valued the opportunity to visit with you earlier this fall. As you know, the FY19
Operating Budget Forum in Silver Spring is set for Tuesday, January 30%, 2018. I look forward
to hearing more from you at that time.

Thank you again for your service on the SSCAB.

Sincerely,

Gk

Isiah Leggett,
County Executive
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